
 

 

Considering various representations received requesting 

extension of the last date of application, on the online portal for 

admission to UG courses (2021-22) and the interest of the 

students, the competent authority of the State Government in the 

Higher Education Department has decided, to extend the last date 

of application up to 27th August, 2021. Necessary action may 

kindly be taken in this regard. 


